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To: Gatekeepers 
From: Housing Retention Section Staff 
Date: 12/13/2023 
 

Please distribute to: ☒Executive Directors     ☒ORE-DAP Program Staff 
 
Category: Program Informational 
 
Update For:  

☒Other:    ORE-DAP Office Hours Follow Up 
 
Message:  
 
Dear 23-25 ORE-DAP Grantees, 
 
It was a pleasure meeting with you all last week during the office hours and we greatly appreciate all the 
feedback and questions we received. Thank you for the grace and opportunity to respond to your 
questions in writing and provide further clarity. 
 
Attached you will find the Questions & Answers document. Please review it and share with anyone who 
was unable to attend. You may also access these documents and the Office Hours Zoom Replay on HRT’s 
dashboard: https://app.smartsheet.com/b/publish?EQBCT=7cfc1f3f750040d1b1c0dc36dfb5f760 
 
If you have additional questions, please email the HRT inbox at: 
HSD.HousingRetention@HCS.oregon.gov 
 
Thank you, 
 
The Housing Retention Team 
 
 
For More Information Contact:  

Email: HSD.HousingRetention@HCS.oregon.gov 
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